
When: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 | 1 p.m. ET
Where: 1400 NW 31st Ave, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

The City of Fort Lauderdale and the Fort Lauderdale 
Studio Initiative (FLSI) are excited to announce a new 
entertainment studio complex in our city with an emerging 
technology-focused anchor tenant. 

This state-of-the-art facility will enrich our community 
with education and jobs, foster global connections, and 
offer world-class production studios and innovative 
metaverse technology. Join us to see how this venture 
drives innovation in Florida. 
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